Galena Park |1.S.D.

Phased-In Plan for Returning to a Face-to-Face Instructional Setting

Galena Park Independent School District is excited o open our schools for face-to-face
instruction starting Monday, October 5, 2020 for Elementary students. We will be
incorporating a phased-in approach to ensure our students, staff and parents are able to
safely adjust to the new instructional setting. Middle School students will report on Tuesday,
October 13, 2020, and High School students on Monday, October 19, 2020.

Parents may select a different instuctional arrangement by completing the Instructional
Arrangement Change Form in Skyward Family Access.

Elementary School
Students Return

Return Date:
Monday, October 5, 2020

Hours:
7:40a.m.-3:10 p.m.

PreK 3
740 a.m.-11:20 am.
or
11:30 a.m. - 3:10 p.m.

Middle School
Students Return

Return Date:
Tuesday, October 13, 2020

Hours:
825 a.m.-3:56 p.m.

High School
Students Return

Return Date:
Monday, October 19, 2020

Hours:
7:10a.m.-2:35 p.m.

* ACE and ECHS
students have
dlready returned

Note: Transportation is available for students. Please refer to the Transportation Bus Route
infoFinder for more information at http://www.infofinderi.com/ifi/2cid=GPI5D7D5W0I5



